
Kiwanis honors local pastors
The Kiwanis Breakfast Club of Seminole held

its sixth annual "Pastor Appreciation Day" dur-
ing its weekly breakfast meeting on Oct. 1, hopor-
ing area pastors for their dedication and commit-
ment to improving the lives of those in the com-
munity. Each pastor shared information about
their church, mission and current activities, and
the Kiwanis Club presented them with Certifi-
cates of Appreciation recognizing them for their
service.
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Frcm left, pastors Tyler Grosson of BridgePoint Ghurch Tyrone, Scotty Rogers of BridgePoim
Church Seminole, Kiwanians Gharlene Jasmin and Wayne McKenney, pastors Bob Bunidge and
Steve Sinclair of Chtist the King Presbyterian Church Seminole, Nathan Carlson of Oakhurst
United Methodist Ghurch Seminole and Kiwanian lee WalGrs during the club's 6th annual Pastor
Appreciation Day.
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